
Dear Village of Long Grove: 
 
I realize I may be late to the game on this, but I want to share my support for the garage project 
proposed by our neighbors Kevin & Ariel Rose. We think this is will be a great addition to their property. 
 
We are sorry for the delayed support. While we received a note from the post office about a letter 
requiring signature - and while we placed the signature card back in the mailbox immediately - we have 
yet to receive any letter several weeks later. That was likely the notice of public hearing. Upon our 
return from vacation, I happened to read through the Board Agenda to realize this project was 
somewhere along the Planning and Zoning journey.  
 
So while this message may be late, please know we support the project. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please reach out. 
 
Thank you, 
Lynn Brandl 
3127 Cuba Road, LG 
 


